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The Lakes on Eldridge Dolphins 
Swim Team will begin their 20th 
season in 2019!  We are  again 
recruiting enthusiastic swimmers ages 
5-18 looking to have fun this spring 
and summer. (Swimmers should be 
able to swim the length of the pool by 
the of the second week of practice.)

LOEST is a voluntary recreation swim team operated 
for Lakes on Eldridge and surrounding neighborhoods. 
LOEST encourages a competitive swim team environment 
and provides the opportunity for growth, training, 
enjoyment, good sportsmanship, and participation to all 
active team members. LOEST cannot function without 
parent involvement, so each participating family is required 
to fulfill a volunteer commitment. It’s a great way to meet 
other families and adults in our community.

Please take note of the following important dates:
March 4th-Registration opens
March 20h- Informational Meeting and Swim Suit Pre-Sale
March 31st- Registration ends
April 22nd- Practices Start
May 4th- Time Trials
May 11th- Away Meet at Cypresswood
May 18th- Home meet against Bridgestone
May 25th- Away meet at Jersey Village
June 1st- Away meet at Candlelight Hills
June 8th- Home meet against Memorial NW
June 15h – Divisionals

Please make sure you check out our website https://
loedolphins.swimtopia.com/ to register and to find out 
anything and everything about the LOEDolphins!!!

Lakes on Eldridge Dolphins 
Swim Team

LOEN Ladies Club Events
Our February Friends and Family Bunco Party was filled to 

capacity with tables of members and guests rolling the dice. This 
ever-popular annual event allows guests to join our bunco rounds, so 
spouses, friends and family joined the fun and learned to play. One 
of the most fulfilling and interesting aspects of our club is forming 
friendships with ladies from diverse countries, cultures, and customs. 
This month, our Community Wide Coffee and Tea was held at the 
Clubhouse and hosted by two of our British ladies from across the 
pond. Two of our Cuban-born members hosted Evening Book Club 
with a discussion of the novel, Next Year in Havana. Daytime Book 
Club members read and reviewed the bestseller, Eleanor Oliphant 
is Completely Fine. Our Dinner Club hosts chose a Mediterranean 
culinary experience at Café Benedicte located on Memorial. Bridge 
Club was held at the LOEN Clubhouse and continues one Wednesday 
each month during the afternoon.

UPCOMING GNO AND BOOKS
Girls Night Out is always a blast and our future evenings include: 

Comedy Show with David Spade; Five Favorite Things Gift Exchange; 
Costume Party; and a Poker Keno game night. Our book selections for 
the next several months were announced for those bibliophiles who 
wish to read in advance and stay ahead. Free books to read or listen to 
are available for check out in person or online at the Houston Public 
Library or Harris County Public Library. Of course, you can always 
buy great books online or in your favorite stores.

Daytime Book Club meets the first Thursday of the month at 2 
pm. The books are:

March 7th: I See You by Claire McKintosh
April 4th: Where the Crawdads Sing by Delia Owens
May 2nd: The Great Alone by Kristin Hannah
June 7th: The Wife Between Us by Greer Hendricks
July 11th: Radium Girls by Kate Moore
August 8th: The Gift of Rain by Tan Twan Eng
September 5th: The Expatriates by Janice Y.K. Lee
October 3rd: A Place for Us by Fatima Farheen Mirza
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Evening Book Club meets the 2nd Monday of each month at 7 

pm. The books are:
March 11th: Keep Quiet by Lisa Scottoline
April 8th: How to Walk Away by Katherine Center (Houston 

author)
May 13th: The Great Alone by Kristin Hannah
June 10th: The Woman in the Window by A. J. Finn
July 8th: Educated by Tara Westover
August 12th: White Chrysanthemum by Mary Lynn Bracht
September 9th: Nineteen Minutes by Jodi Picoult
October 14th: Woman in Sunlight by Frances Mayes
November 11th: Ticker by Mimi Swartz (Houston author)
December 9th: Fool Me Once by Harlan Coben

LOEN LADIES CLUB MEMBERSHIP
Feel like you’re missing out? Join us for fun, fellowship, support 

and camaraderie. Our dues are $25.00 per year to attend any or 
all of our groups as often or as little as your schedule allows. Our 
parties are by invitation only through text and email Evites. Email 
loenladiesclubpresident@gmail.com about our LOEN Ladies Club 
membership.

Continue making 2019 your best year ever!
Take care,
Carolyn St. Clair, LOEN LC President

IMPORTANT NUMBERS
Harris Co. Sheriff - (non-emergency)............... 713-221-6000 
Cy-Fair Fire Department - (emergency)............ 281-466-6161 
                                              (non-emergency).281-550-6663 
Poison Control..............................................1-800-764-7661
Texas DPS........................................................ 713-681-1761
Waste Management.......................................... 713-695-4055 
                   	 (trash collection Mondays & Thursdays)
TNG MUD 370.............................................. 281-350-0895
Harris County Tax Office................................. 713-224-1919 
Centerpoint Energy.........................................  713-207-7777 
        	 (give pole # of street which is out)                
Centerpoint Energy.......................................... 713-659-2111                  
Comcast Cable................................................. 713-341-1000
Houston Chronicle.......................................... 713-220-7211
Metro Transit Info............................................ 713-635-4000
Kirk Elementary..............................................  713-849-8250
Truitt Middle School........................................ 281-856-1100
Cy-Ridge High School..................................... 281-807-8000
Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc...............advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Deadline for submitting articles for the Lakes On Eldridge 
North Newsletter is the 10th of each month.  Submissions 
are subject to space limitations and editorial approval. Email 
Articles to loen@PEELinc.com.
PERSONAL CLASSIFIED ADS: Deadline for submitting 
personal classified ads is the 10th of each month  for publication 
in the following month's newsletter. Email personal classifieds 
to loen@PEELinc.com.
ADVERTISING: Deadline for submitting ads is the 8th of each 
month for publication in the following month's newsletter. 
Please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com for information on advertising.

President:....................................................   Richard Weck
Vice President: ............................................   James Walker
Secretary: ........................................................    Linda Troy
Treasurer:  .................................................... Tom DeScioli
Asst Sec/ Treasurer: ...........................................  John Dyke

LOEN Board Of Directors

Article Submissions
Please e-mail articles and/or photos to loen@peelinc.com. 

Submissions must be received by the
10th of the month for the following month's issue.

(Advertising deadline is the 8th of the month.)

(Continued from Cover Page)

TECL 22809 Master 100394
Licensed & Insured • Family Owned & Operated

713-467-1125 | wiredes.com

• Additional Plugs and Circuits

• Panel Upgrade / Replacement

• Smoke Detectors • TV Mounting

• Troubleshooting

ELECTRICAL SERVICES

SAVE $20
OFF YOUR 

NEXT
SERVICE CALL!

*Expires 4/1/19

Cannot be combined with 
any other offer.
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Yorkshire Academy’s Lower Elementary celebrating their 100th day of school by dressing like they are 100 years old.
YORKSHIRE ACADEMY

obody Sells Your Neighborhood 
Better Than a Neighbor!

N

• RANKED IN THE TOP 1% IN HOUSTON FOR 2017 
(PER HAR) & KELLER WILLIAMS WORLDWIDE

• TOP SELLING REALTOR IN LOE & LOEN

• MASTER CERTIFIED NEGOTIATION EXPERT (MCNE)

• CERTIFIED LUXURY HOME MARKETING SPECIALIST 
(CLMHS) 

• LAKES ON ELDRIDGE NORTH RESIDENT

• CERTIFIED RESIDENTIAL SPECIALIST (CRS)

• MEMBER OF THE GREATER HOUSTON LUXURY
HOME CONNECTION

• MEMBER OF THE HOUSTON RELOCATION
NETWORK

For every home we sell, we help 
build a home for a family in need.

    MICHELLE HINTON
Realtor®, Keller Williams Memorial

832.795.2246
Michelle@HintonHomeTeam.com

I include a complimentary staging consultation with a professional 
stager for all homes that I list for sale in LOE and LOEN.
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Yorkshire Academy students celebrating Chinese New Year
YORKSHIRE ACADEMY

In order to prepare your lawn for a healthy spring growing season, 
you should employ basic lawn care practices at this time of year, which 
includes aerating your yard. It is important that nutrients reach the soil 
beneath your grass, and aeration can help you get that done.

Aeration involves making small holes in the soil to allow air, water 
and nutrients to get to the grass roots.

This helps the roots grow deeper and produce a stronger, more 
vibrant lawn.

Aerating helps alleviate soil compaction. Compacted soils have too 
many solid particles in a space, which prevents proper circulation of 
air, water and nutrients within the soil. Excess lawn thatch or heavy 
organic debris buried under the grass surface can also starve the roots 
from these essential elements.

So when is the right time to get this aeration done? These next six 
to eight weeks leading up to the spring season, when grass begins to 
grow again, is a good time to aerate.

The two main aeration tools are the spike aerator and a plug aerator. 
The spike aerator poke holes in the ground with a solid piece of metal. 
Plug aerators remove a core or plug of grass and soil from the lawn. 

Aeration Now Can Help Your 
Spring and Summer Irrigation

(Continued on Page 5)

Bayside Landscape Services, Inc.

“We have been in your back yard for 
the past 21 years! Please give us a 
call and we can help you with your 

next landscape project.” Offices located at
6102 Brittmoore Rd 77041

Dwayne Stiles
“We specialize in

Residential Landscape Only”

www.baysidelandscape.com  | dwayne@baysidelandscape.com

713.783.1976

• Flagstone Patios • Brick Paver Patios 
• Landscape Design & Installation
• Sprinkler Systems Installed & Repaired 
• Low Voltage LED Landscape Lighting
• 4”, 6” & 8” PVC Drainage Systems 
• Tree Removal
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Most landscaping companies and horticulturists recommend the use 
of the plug aerator. The machines can be rented or you can have a lawn 
care service aerate for you. After aerating, it’s always a good idea to apply 
about a half-inch of compost over the aerated yard. The compost fills 
in the holes left by the plug aerator and brings organic materials into 
the root zone.

If you have noticed that your turfgrass isn't looking its best or that 
water has difficulty penetrating through the soil surface, it may be time 
to aerate your lawn. Lawns with clay soils that get a lot of foot traffic 
typically require aeration more often as they become compacted over 
time. Here’s a great tip to check to see if your yard needs to be aerated.

Using a shovel, dig a square-foot section of grass about six inches 
deep and take a look at it. If the grass roots don't extend further than 
two inches deep into the soil, your lawn would benefit from aeration.

If you plan to aerate your own yard, here are a few helpful tips to 
get the job done.

• Before you get started, make sure the soil is moist enough. There's 
nothing more frustrating than trying to aerate soil that is bone dry. 
Aerating the day after a rain shower or watering your lawn the day 
before is advised.

• Most aeration machines cover only a small percentage of soil surface 
per pass, so make multiple passes over the most compacted areas. Save 
resources (and your energy) by leaving unaffected areas alone.

• The soil plugs can be left on the ground after aeration and allowed 
to decompose. Or, you can rake them into piles to throw in the 
compost bin. However, this isn't necessary as it should take about 
two to four weeks for the soil cores to break down naturally. Sprinkle 
compost (sand or peat moss can be used instead of compost) over the 
lawn to fill in the holes.

• An aeration myth is that if you apply a pre-emergent herbicide on 
your lawn in the spring, aerating your lawn will destroy the herbicide 
"barrier." This is not true — research shows that aeration will not 
affect crabgrass control or weed prevention.

After aerating, it's important to continue appropriate lawn care 
practices.

Aerating will help you save water over the spring and summer 
seasons. Instead of running off or only penetrating a few inches, water 
will be better absorbed in an aerated yard. That makes your entire 
landscape and your water bill happier.

Did you know…
According to the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, outdoor 

water use varies greatly depending upon geographic location. In dry 
climates such as that in the Trinity Glen Rose District, a household's 
outdoor water use can be as high as 60 percent. Some experts estimate 
that as much as 50% of that irrigation water is wasted due to inefficient 
watering techniques, wind and evaporation.

(Continued from Page 4)

 

  
   

 
 

  
 

 
 

• Interior & Exterior Painting

• HardiPlank Replacement

• Wood Replacement 

• Sheetrock Repair

• Interior Carpentry

• Cabinet Painting

• Sheet Rock Insulation

• Pressure Washing 

• Fence Replacement

• Interior & Exterior Door
   Replacements

• Wallpaper & Texture Removal
• Custom Staining                      • Crown Molding

NO MONEY UP FRONT

Commercial/Residential
 ~ FREE ESTIMATES ~

20 Years Experience • References Available

  FULLY INSURED 

• Stucco Repair

The Little 
School That’s 
Making a  
Big Impact.

14120 Memorial Drive  |  Houston, Texas 77079  |  281.531.6088

Kids from across Houston and around the world come to  

Yorkshire Academy to excel, explore, collaborate, question and  

solve. Ours is a campus that’s alive with wonder, joy, kindness, 

confidence and the kind of progressive learning that ignites  

the potential in our students to accomplish anything. Even  

change the world. To find out more and arrange a tour, visit  

yorkshireacademy.com.

300  S T U D E N T S  –  18  MO N T H S  TO  5 T H  G R A D E

Summer
Program

Opens
Mid-March
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Lakes on Eldridge North is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is 
not sanctioned by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to 
the approval of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor 
implied to replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any 
homeowners association or organization.  At no time will any source be allowed to 
use the Lakes on Eldridge North Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others 
in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic 
copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, 
political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the Lakes on Eldridge 
North Newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc. NOT AVAILABLE ONLINE
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©2019 Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC. Better Homes and Gardens® is a registered trademark of Meredith Corporation licensed to Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC.  
Equal Opportunity Company. Equal Housing Opportunity. Each Franchise is Independently Owned and Operated. If your property is currently listed with a real estate broker, 

please disregard. It is not our intention to solicit the offerings of other real estate brokers.

Karen Parker

Direct: 281.610.4866
Office: 713.461.6800
Email: karen.parker@garygreene.com

REALTOR®

Luxury Home Marketing Specialist
Certified Home Marketing Specialist

Lakes on Eldridge Resident

Are You Ready to Sell,
or Just Curious?

Are you looking to sell your home in the next year or so 
or are you just curious about the value of your home? 
Either way - I’d be happy to chat with you. Call or email 
me today.
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308 Meadowlark St.
Lakeway, TX 78734-4717

www.stevehardcastle.com
email: HardcastleTeam@gmail.com

YOUR LAKES ON ELDRIDGE NEIGHBOR
Extensive Advertising and Marketing Guaranteed,Plus a Free Home Warranty.

Over the last 20 year period.
Per the Houston Association of Realtors

#1 IN 77041 SALES

STEVE
HARDCASTLE

Top 1% of all Realtors in North America
RE/MAX Hall of Fame, Lifetime Achievement Award
& Circle Of Legends
Brokers License, BBA, Relocation Expert,
Over 35 Years of Full Time Real Estate Experience
Long Time Lakes on Eldridge Resident

RE/MAX Westside Realtors
713-678-0509


